
Explanation of 'No' Response on the Annual Governance Statement

Rugeley Town Council

Assertion 4
When the 2019/20 AGAR was published on the Rugeley Town Council website in July 2020 the
Council did not state that the accounts were unaudited. This resulted in a breach of the Accounts
and Audit Regulations 2015 and took place during the 2020/21 financial year.


